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‘The smallest of all seeds… grow 

and become the largest of plants’  
                    The Parable of the  Mustard Seed 

 

Our Christian Values 
 

Hope 

Compassion 

Courage 

Forgiveness 

Respect 

Responsibility 

 

Dear Families, 

It’s been a wonderful week of growth and flourishing at Watermoor!  

Thank you to everyone who was able to attend our Meet the Teacher event. It was a 

lovely opportunity for our families to come into school and find out what our children 

will be doing this year. Slides from each class presentation will be shared via ParentMail 

shortly. 

 

PE Kits:  

A reminder that from Monday 

18th September, we are asking 

that children come to school 

wearing their PE kit. PE kit should 

consist of a plain white t-shirt, 

navy or black shorts/leggings/

joggers and trainers, with a 

school jumper on top if it’s cold. 

No football kits or clothing with 

patterns/slogans please.  

 

Zones of Regulation:  

Mrs Smith (HT), Mr Rosser (Year 3 teacher) and Mrs Tanner (Year 6 TA) attended 

some Zones of Regulation training this week along with other DGAT schools. We 

implemented this approach last year and it was a great 

opportunity to reflect upon what we are already doing well 

and how we might develop it further, at playtimes as well as 

in class. It is a great tool to support positive behaviour 

by helping children to describe how they are feeling and 

what they might do to feel better. It can be used at home 

as well as at school! You could start by watching this short 

video together: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MiEdDAnhqbg 

 

Parking: 

We are incredibly lucky to have a large car park on-site for our 

families and visitors to use with plenty of disabled parking. 

There is a loading bay in front of the school building, which is 

for coaches, deliveries and emergencies only. We kindly ask 

that parents/carers refrain from parking here and understand 

when we ask you to relocate to a parking space. Thank you for 

your cooperation. 

 

Clubs: 

Clubs will be starting this week. Some clubs 

e.g. those without limited numbers have not 

had forms sent out, children can sign up for 

these in school. The forms for the sports 

clubs hosted by Helen Pauling (Kingshill) will 

be sent out shortly along with information 

about starting dates etc.  

Key events next week: 

Best wishes for a restful weekend, 

Mrs Lois Smith  

  

Headteacher 

Mon 18th Sept  

Tues 19th Sept  

Wed 20th Sept Y6 swimming 

Thurs 21st Sept  

Fri 22nd Sept  

Our Vision Award winners this week: 

Reception: Freddie 

Y1: Theo 

Y2: Daisee-Mai 

Y3: Poppie 

Y4: Jennifer 

Y5: Amilie 

Y6: Tristan 

  Indoor PE Outdoor PE Swimming 

Monday 
Year 3 
Year 5 

Year 6   

Tuesday 
Year 4 

Reception 
    

Wednesday Year 2 Year 1 Year 6 

Thursday Year 6 
Year 4 
Year 5 

  

Friday 
Year 1 

Reception 
Year 2 
Year 3 

  

Our Value Award winners this week: 

Reception: All of Pixies Class 

Y1: Poppy F 

Y2: Seth 

Y3: Ella-Mae 

Y4: Stan 

Y5: Sam B 

Y6: Connor 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MiEdDAnhqbg

